Important Announcement for final exam week!
Dear Parents,
Thank you for your continued support and partnership in your child's education.

As in past years, the Henry Ford College campus will be closed on Friday, December 20.
As a result, students will remain home, and teachers will post work online that will need
to be completed.

Included below is the final exam schedule for the Early College.

Thank you for your understanding, and please feel free to reach out if you have any
questions.

Happy holidays!

Dr. Winifred Green
Mr. Marwan Salamey

Final Exam Schedule Fall 2024

SOPHOMORES Health ONLY: 3/4 Hours 1/2 Hours 5/6
hour ELA final with
Stevens

FRESHMEN Hours 1/2 Hours 5/6 Hours 3/4
Freshmen only




